Heather Morris

From: @intlworld.com)

Sent 13 December 2008 12:53

To: Heather Morris

Subject: Re: Consultation: Request to increase Compliance Test Fee's

Dear heather

As I was not at the last meeting I would like to suggest that instead of a test increase why not present the vehiclel with a MOT no more then say 2/3 weeks old then have one of your officers inspect the vehiclels body work and inside trim ect ect for a modest fee.

That way the councils mechanics would have more time to spend on council vehiclels, should you decide to increase the fee as long as it is kept in line with current MOT fees (£53) that would be acceptable to myelf.

Kind regards ----Original Message----

From: Heather Morris Date: 09/12/2008 16:52:30

Subject: Consultation: Request to increase Compliance Test Fee's

Dear all.

To

Just picking up on the discussions about this consultation, further to the most recent taxi forum meeting. This is just a reminder that the consultation period for any comments is to close on Thursday 18th December 2008.

Should you, or any other driver/proprietor, or operator wish to submit any comments, please ensure that these are received no later than the 18th December 2008.

Kind regards

Heather Morris Licensing Manager

Stevenage Borough Council,

isaacsbill House, Danestrale, Stororoge, Herylandstore, 5031-1118

E-mail: heather.morris@stevenage.gov.uk

Tel: 01438 242175 Fax: 01438 242142 Mob: 07825 823734

www.stevenage.gov.uk

🍂 (Autor Company for Branchause) - it is a religious for join the group

E-Mail Disclaimer The information in this E-Mail is intended for the named recipients only. It may contain privileged and confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient you must not copy, distribute or take any action or place reliance on it. If you have received this E-Mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by using the E-Mail address and then delete the message. The views expressed in this message are personal and not necessarily those of Stevenage Borough Council. Please be aware that E-Mails sent to or received from Stevenage Borough Council may be intercepted and read by the Council. Interception will only occur to ensure compliance with Council policies or procedures or regulatory obligations, to prevent or deter crime, or for the purpose of essential maintenance or support of the E-Mail system.

FREE Christmas Animations for your email - by IncrediMail!

